Dear Prospective Sponsor,

Holly Hills Baseball is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that is run by an all volunteer
board for the Plain Local Community.

Holly Hills would like to offer local businesses the opportunity to participate in our
sponsorship program. Sponsoring a team not only helps us but will also give your business
advertisement to thousands of baseball fans that visit our fields during the season.

Without you, our sponsors, many of the opportunities for our children to learn and grow as
voung baseball plavers would not be possible. Your sponsorships help us pay for our field
maintenance, field equipment, and any repair that we inquire throughout the vear. This
past November during the high wind and rain storms we were getting we lost a dugout on
one of our fields.

We realize that we are living in a more difficult time and that financial situations have
changed for so many people over the past 3 vears. If vou do not see a sponsorship package
that is ideal for you or your business but still want to help Holly Hills Baseball, please
speak with us and let us know and we will make a program to better suit your needs.

We thank you in advance for all that you do to help our program continue to be a success.

If vou would like to speak to someone directly about a CUSTOMIZED SPONSORSHIP
PACKAGE, please contact Tiffanie Gillespie at 203-934-0112 or

hollvhillsbaseballl 3(@ gmail.com

Thanks

Holly Hills Little League
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